
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
1 June 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Member 
 
ANNUAL PRICE INCREASE 
 
The Aquamoves vision is to become the hub of health and wellbeing in Greater Shepparton by 
motivating and educating individuals to enjoy healthy, active, happy and connected lives. Over the 
coming years the centre will play a key role in creating opportunities and provide support to the 
community to achieve this. 
 
Greater Shepparton City Council’s proposed 2017-2018 Fees and Charges are scheduled to be 
adopted at the Ordinary Council Meeting on 20 June 2017.  If adopted the following increases will 
apply effective from 1 July 2017 (subject to change): 
 

 3.5 percent – Direct Debit Memberships, Term Memberships, Casual Entry and Visit Passes; 

 5 percent – Swim School, Active Kids, Community Groups. 
 
Aquamoves’ operational and maintenance costs continue to rise, increasing the expense of supplying 
our diverse range of facilities, services and programs.  Passing on some of these costs through small 
fee increases is necessary and responsible management, allowing us to maintain the centre’s long 
term viability. 
 
Aquamoves will continue to provide one of the largest group fitness timetables in Victoria and is 
committed to investing in the renewal of the facility and equipment. The ongoing development of the 
Swim School is a key focus; ensuring resources are in place to provide the opportunity for all children 
to develop the essential life skill of swimming. 

 
The Council continues to invest significant capital in Aquamoves to ensure we are providing a facility 
that remains at the forefront of our industry.  

 
For more information please do not hesitate to contact Customer Service on 5832 9400 or email 
customerservice@aquamoves.com.au. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Marcus Cook 
AQUAMOVES CENTRE MANAGER 
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